
 

 

 

 

Information about some of the things we will be learning in our first full week beg 6th September 

 

Welcome to Year 1! 
 A very warm welcome to Classes 1J and 1S!  We are excited about getting to know  

our new Year 1 children.  We are delighted with how they have settled in quickly, ready to learn.  

                      

 

 

 

 

     

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 

WEEKLY LEARNING    

P.S.H.E. (Personal, Social, Health Education) 

We are settling into our new classes which means we will be: 

 Getting to know our new adults, rooms and routines 

 Remembering that we must wash our hands regularly to keep 

us healthy and safe 

 Creating class Golden Rules to keep everyone happy and safe. 

 A ‘Mile a Day’ walks around our field enjoying the fresh air 

and nature around us, while we exercise. 

 

 

Maths 
We will explore the different resources available in our 

 Maths and Construction areas. 

Our teachers will be seeing how well we can read, write and order 

numbers from 0-20 in a range of practical activities. 

English / RE / Art 
In English this week, we will be learning to use our reading and writing 

areas and resources independently; with opportunities to write about 

ourselves and our interests/experiences.  

We will be drawing self-portraits and writing short sentences about 

ourselves; thinking about what we look like and what is special about each 

one of us. 

P.E. 
We are practising a range of skills in 

small groups such as: 

 Balancing on one leg for 10 seconds. 

 Running, skipping and hopping 

 Throwing and catching a large ball 

 Our PE days:  

 1S Monday and Thursday 

 1J Monday and Thursday 

 Please come to school in PE clothes instead 

.of uniform on these days. 

  

Getting to Know Us 

The Year 1 Staff are: 

Class 1J 

Teacher – Mrs Pearce 

Teaching Assistants: Mrs Wort, Ms Hanley 

& Ms Corcoran 

Class 1S 

Teacher – Mrs Rudiger 

Teaching Assistant – Mrs Russel 

 


